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Windward Orchid Society’s Next Meeting is scheduled for 
                 Wednesday, November 3, 2010 

         at 7:30 p.m. in the King Intermediate School Cafeteria  

        

  ***** There will be NO ORCHID WORKSHOP AND NO PLANT JUDGING  ****** 

  

   A U C T I O N   N I T E 

 

 

 
BUY, BUY, BUY…….BID, BID, BID !!!  This is the nite, that we have all been waiting for “AUCTION  

NITE”….No General Membership meeting tonight.  This is a once a year opportunity for you and your friends to 
come to the Windward Orchid Society’s Auction Nite and purchase orchid plants, homemade goodies and 
crafts, cut flowers, books, potting supplies, medium, pots, etc….  There will be a silent auction and maybe some 
baskets full of blooming orchid plants to purchase.  Prices will start from $1.00 (Holly smokes…...what a deal), but we 
are only excepting cash or checks (Sorry we don’t except any debit or credit cards).  We 
strongly encourage you to bring your friends and neighbors (they will definitely thank you 
for inviting them, when they see the prices). 
 We are also accepting donations of orchid plants, baked goods and other orchid 
items.  MEMBERS WHO SELL PLANTS AT OUR MONTHLY MEETINGS ARE HIGHLY 
ENCOURAGED TO DONATE ORCHID PLANTS TO OUR AUCTION NITE!!!  Donated 
items should be brought to the King School Cafeteria by 6:30 pm on Wednesday.  Below is 
a donation slip that should accompany the items you donate, so you can get a receipt for 
tax purposes. If you have any questions, please call Larry Kamiya at 235-3290. 

Mail correspondence to:  Windward Orchid Society, Inc.  P.O. Box 23  Kaneohe, Hawaii  96744 
The WOS meets on the first Wednesday of every month at the King Intermediate School Cafeteria. 

WOS Officers 

President   Larry Kamiya      Vice-President   Ed Catrett      Recording Secretary   Jane Laninga 

       Treasurer   Sheron Harwood     Corresponding Secretary   Craig Nakahara 

Trustees 

Elizabeth Ajifu    Ruby Hiraishi     Walter Hiraishi     David Kagawa     Karen Kim     Adam Kono 

Scot Mitamura     Lorenzo Ordinado     Toni Walker 

Director  Dot Sakamoto    Membership  Michele Young & Norma Young     Hospitality  Fran Craft 

Upcoming Events: 

� Nov. 3, 2010,  
Auction Nite at 
King Inter. Sch. 

� No mtg in Dec. 

� Dec. 6, 2010 
WOS Christmas 
Party at D”Coys 
Lounge (next to 
Pali Lanes in 
Kailua) 

� Jan. 5, 2011, 
next General 
meeting  

New  

Auction Nite Donation  (cut out form) 
 

Name __________________________ Date __________________ PH. __________ 
 
Items Donated:_____________Cost: _________Items Donated:_____________Cost: _________ 
Items Donated:_____________Cost: _________Items Donated:_____________Cost: _________ 
Items Donated:_____________Cost: _________Items Donated:_____________Cost: _________ 
Items Donated:_____________Cost: _________Items Donated:_____________Cost: _________ 
 
Received by ____________________________ Reciept Given: ____________________ 



 Cultural Awards for October 
 

 

Novice  (Less than 2 years of membership) 

1st place: Bc. Little Mermaid Janet   Owner:  Gladys R Naka 

 

 

 

1st place: Morm. Unisin ‘Jem’ x  

  Cyc. ChloroChilon ‘Columbian Giant’  Owner:  Mark Stoutemyer 

  

2nd place: Dtps. Pulchar x Budha’s Treasure  Owner:  Dave Ziemann 

 

 

 

1st place: Den. Purpurem    Owner:  Walter Hiraishi 

 

2nd place: C. Seirra Blanca ‘Mt Whitney’   Owner:  Scot Mitamura 

Masters (More than 4 years of membership) 

Intermediate (Between 2 and  4 years of membership) 

 

HOS  71st Annual Orchid & Plant Show 

Awards 

 

Best Orchid Display in Show  Windward Orchid Society (President Larry Kamiya) 

Display  Awards 1st place  Windward Orchid Society 

 

Best White Cattleya  Blc.Ong Ty-Ngo ‘Koko Head’   Scot & Karen Mitamura 

Best Semi-terete Vanda Rhv. Herbert Kurihara “Walby’ AM/HOS Walter Hiraishi 

Best Multi-Flowered Paph. Paph. Deena Nicole    Larry Kamiya 

Best Oncidium   Hwra. Lava Burst    Betty Oshima 

Best Oncidium/Multi-Generic Brsdm. Guilded Tower   Ed Catrett 

Best Spathoglottis  Spa. Berry Banana    Dale Miyasaki 

Best Flowering Specimen Cirr. Elizabeth Ann ‘Buckleberry’ CCM/HOS         Susan Lim 

Best Minature in Show Pot. Rubescence ‘Nuuanu Orchids’  Dale Miyasaki 

Best Minature in Display 1st Pot. Rubescence ‘Nuuanu Orchids’  Dale Miyasaki 

Best Minature in Display 2nd Cyc. herrenhusanum    Bill & Hilda Takamatsu 

 

HOS Merit Award  Cirr. Elizabeth Ann ‘Buckleberry’ CCM (82.3 pts)  Susan Lim 

WOS 2011 Spring Orchid Show 

 
The theme for the Windward Orchid Society’s Orchid 
and Plant Show in 2011, is “Orchid Mania” suggested  
by Walter Hiraishi and Lorenzo Ordinado (Display 
Co-chairs).  Congratulations !!!  If you want to get 
involved and help out a committee, please contact 
Susan Lim at 247-7391. 

World Orchid Conference in 2011 
 

If anyone is interested in attending the World Orchid  
Conference in Asia, appox. (7-10 days) in November 
2011, please email “lizajifu@rocketmail.com” or 
catch Liz at the WOS Auction Nite.  They need a head 
count, in order to get the best deals and to reserve  
hotel rooms and airfares. 



           

  WOS Christmas Banquet in December 
 

Christmas is right around the corner and the WOS Officers and Trustees have planned a great party 
for WOS members.  Onolicious Hawaiian Food, Fellowship, Grab bag (min. $5.00) and don’t for-
get “Raffling of tons of Orchids.”  Another opportunity to collect plants that bloom in the Winter ! 
 
Date:  Sunday, December 5, 2010 at former D’Coys Lounge, the Pali Lanes Machado Ohana Hale 
Cost: $20.00 per member and guests (WOS is subsidizing any additional cost of the meal) 
Food: Deluxe Hawaiian Luau: featuring Kalua Pig, Chicken Long Rice, Squid Luau, Lomi 
 Salmon, Poke, Rice, Haupia, Fruit Salad, Sweet Potato and Coffee. 
 

*** Please mail it to: Windward Orchid Society, Inc., P.O. Box 23, Kaneohe, Hawaii  96744 

 

DEADLINE:  NOVEMBER 22, 2010  (please post mark, by November 20th.) 

 
 - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -Cut out  - - - - - - - - - - - Cut out  - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  - - - - - - 

 

WOS 2010 Annual Christmas Party Reservation’s Form 

  
Name(s):  ____________________________ ____________________________________ 
  _____________________________ ____________________________________ 
 
Phone No. _________________ No. Attending: _______ X $20.00 = $ ___________ 
 
Date Rcv’d __________    By: _____________     Check:  ____________ Cash: ________ 

Voluneteer(s) Needed for Spring Show 

Committees 
 
Country Store needs volunteers to help plant cuttings 
and people to help care for plants.  They also need 
more recipes for the 1st Annual WOS Cookbook, 
recipe forms are available at the WOS website  
(under downloads).  For more info please contact 
Toni Walker (toni.walker58@yahoo.com) or Liz 
Ajifu (lizjifu@rocketmail.com). 

WOS Monthly Meetings 

 
Over the past few months, we’ve noticed that noise 
level of talking has grown to where it drowns out 
the speaker’s and orchid commentaries.  We feel 
that we need to re-emphasized some House Rules, 
so that our speakers, commentators and presiding 
officers are given our full attention and courtesy 
during the meetings. Each meeting, we have new 
members that sign up to join WOS and are there to 
learn about orchids, as are the current members. 
Since there are no meetings in the next couple of 
months, we will be informing all WOS members of 
the existing House Rules enforced during the 
monthly meetings through the newsletters.  We 
don’t want to point any fingers, as we are probably 
all guilty of this at one time or another.  We want to 
make sure that any future speakers’ at a WOS 
meetings are given the courtesy and respect that is 
due to them.  Thank you!!! 

WOS Orchid Safari 
24 Safarian’s ventured out to the Waianae plains and 
 captured a herd of orchids.  They marched into  
Kodama’s, Kogachi’s, and Ibara’s nurseries and everyone 
scored some great orchids deals.  For those who missed it, 
there’s always next year !!!   Mahalo’s to Karen Kim and 
Ed Catrett for coordinating the Waianae Safari &  
especially to Ben Kodama Sr., Ben Kodama Jr.,  Ken Ibara 
and Glenn Kogachi for allowing us to visit their nurseries. 
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REMINDER !!!
 

 

Meeting to be held at  

King Intermediate  

school’s C
afeteria 


